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From: Jennifer Olivelli <jen-olivelli@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 5:13 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: OPPOSE gun control bills

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Jennifer Olivelli and I am a Rhode Island citizen and registered voter. 
Please inform members of the House Judiciary Committee that I strongly oppose the 
following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891 
 
H5436 ("assault weapons" ban) is particularly disturbing and dangerous if passed. 
These bills essentially disarm lawful citizens and do absolutely nothing to reduce gun 
violence. Criminals do not follow existing laws and will not follow any "assault 
weapons" ban.  
 
Jennifer Olivelli 
203 Garden Hills Dr. 
Cranston, RI 02920 
 
 


